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Monday 22nd September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to join us for our Macmillan Coffee Morning hosted by the PTFA on Friday 26th 
September from 8am to 9.30am. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity to come together as a school community to meet our friendly committee from the 
PTFA, network with other parents, and enjoy some refreshments all while raising vital funds for Macmillan Cancer 
Support. We would ask parents to arrive by 8am to be signed in at reception, and the event will last for 1 hour 
and 30 minutes. There will be competitions and chances to win some prizes with a suggested donation of £1 to 
take part.  
 
Please feel welcome to bring along a cake or sweet treat to share – whether you love to bake or have a 
supermarket favourite to shout about, every slice and each donation will make a difference. The PTFA will also 
have a pop-up cake shop for you to purchase some treats (cash or card welcome) to take home.  
 
Alongside the coffee morning, the PTFA will be hosting a bake sale for the students to enjoy at Break 1 on Friday.  
Cakes and bakes will be priced at 50p or £1 – The bake sale for the students will be cash only and where possible, 
please ensure your child has the correct change. If you would like to donate items for the bake sale for the 
students to sell, these would be gratefully received, and items can be left at reception for the attention of Ms 
Chate. We would ask that kind donations are dropped off to reception, no later than 9.30am on Friday morning.  
 
All money raised from the PTFA event will be donated to Macmillan Cancer Support. Last year, we raised over 
£200 for the charity and with your help, we are aiming to beat this total this year! If you are unable to join us in 
person for the event, but would like to make a donation, please find the link here to our PTFA fundraising page: 
 
Will you donate to Cox Green School PTFA Macmillan Coffee Morning 2025? 
 
Finally, the PTFA will be holding their Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 1st October and all parents, from all 
year groups, are welcome to join. The link to the virtual meeting will be sent via edulink nearer to the date. The 
committee are welcoming new members and volunteers for this academic year – Please contact either myself 
p.chate@coxgreen.com or the Chair ptfa@coxgreen.com for more information on how to get involved and 
support your PTFA! 
 
 We look forward to welcoming you on Friday to join us taking part in the ‘World’s Biggest Coffee Morning’,  
 
Best wishes 
Ms Chate 
 
PA to the Headteacher  
School Representative for the Parents, Teachers, Friends Association   
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